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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in response to your letter dated 4th May asking for
representation on whether you should agree to the delay in the
preliminary hearing at the request of the applicant.

As a registered interested party, I believe that National Grid would
have given Sunnica sufficient notice that they were re-assigning their
capacity after their initial application as this does not happen
overnight, and therefore I think this is a rouse to stall for time.

I therefore do not believe that the alternatives that they are proposing
are in the interests of the environment or the residents of Burwell, as
in either scenario, it will mean further infrastructure being placed in
and around our village for the benefit of their scheme.

The scheme, which I feel is not in keeping with the local environment,
will be detrimental to the image of the local area and wildlife which
currently resides as it will be fenced, and which already has
significant solar farms located in and around it.

I therefore disagree with the request for a delay in the hearing.

Yours faithfully

Sarah Ganiford




